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BRES WILDCAT NEWS 
Kindness  Responsibility      Self-Control

Boothbay Region Elementary School Friday, February 11, 2022

Monday, Feb. 14 

BRES Send a Smooch 
Deliveries 

Friday, Feb. 18 

BRES Grades Pre-K to 8 
Pajama Day 

Monday, Feb. 21-25 

NO SCHOOL 

WINTER BREAK 

Monday, April 18-22 

NO SCHOOL 

SPRING BREAK 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           



BRES Wildcat 2

After school clubs are back at BHML! 
We will reboot two popular clubs and we’ll welcome a new club for older students. 

LEGO CLUB 
Wednesdays from 1:00 - 2:00 pm 
Join children’s coordinator, Jen, in the Kid’s Room to explore the world of engineering by 

building amazing lego creations! 

MINECRAFT 
Wednesday from 1:00 - 2:00 pm 
Join community Technology Coordinator, Bethany, in the Technology Room to explore new 

worlds and engineer virtual creations of your own! 

GIRLS WHO CODE 
Wednesdays from 4:00 - 5:00 pm 
Girls Who Code is a nonprofit that aims to close the gender gap in the world of 

technology.  This club is an opportunity fro 5th-12th grade girls and non-binary students to 

join a network of supportive peers and role models using computer science to change the 

world.  For more information call the library and ask for Bethany or email her at 

tech@bbhlibrary.org 

BHML’s Girls Who Code will be led by two awesome volunteers who are Bigelow 

scientists by day, girls who code by night. 

Three six-week sessions to choose from: 
 Session I:  January 12-February 16 
Session II:  March 2 - April 6 
Session III: April 13-May 25 (no clubs on April 20) 

Pre-registration is required. 

mailto:tech@bbhlibrary.org
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BRES  
Pajama Day 

Friday, February18th


